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December 16, 2024 

Dear Elected Officials, 

To kick off the new year and foster meaningful connections, we are delighted to invite you 
to join us for a New Year’s Reception: 

Date: January 28, 2025 
Time: 4:00 PM 
Location: San Diego Country Club 
Address: 88 L Street Chula Vista, CA 91911 
 
This event is an opportunity to meet with SCEDC board members, community leaders, and 
other newly elected officials to discuss the collaborative efforts that drive our region’s 
progress. It is also a chance to learn more about SCEDC’s mission and programs and how 
we can support your priorities. 

Your leadership is essential to the continued success of our vibrant South County region. 
We would be honored to have you with us as we work together to strengthen our 
communities. 

Please RSVP by January 15th, 2025, to Alejandra Ruiz at  alejandra@southcountyedc.com  
Should you have any questions or need additional information, don’t hesitate to reach out. 

We look forward to welcoming you and embarking on this exciting journey of collaboration 
and growth. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jim O’Callaghan 
President and CEO 
South County Economic Development Council 
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